
Dear   FOTS   Family,  
 
After   much   prayer   and   deliberation,   due   to   ongoing   concerns   about   the   COVID-19   pandemic,  
and   in   what   we   believe   is   in   the   best   interest   of   our   FOTS   family’s   health   and   safety,   the   FOTS  
Board   has   made   the   difficult   decision   to    cancel   the   2020   in-person   Fellowship   of   the   Spirit  
Conference.  
 
For   several   weeks,   we   have   been   monitoring   developments   and   have   been   in   contact   with   the  
YMCA.   While   we   have   been   hoping   and   praying   for   the   best,   with   the   level   of   uncertainty   and  
the   need   many   may   have   to   make   alternate   plans,   we   thought   the   time   has   come   to   make   this  
decision.  
 
The   board   is   planning   an   online   format   for   the   conference   and   will   share   more   details   as   soon  
as   possible.   While   we   all   love   the   in-person   fellowship   and   the   beauty   of   the   Rocky   Mountains,  
we   trust   that   we   can   bring   the   spirit   of   the   conference   to   the   online   platform.  
 
Given   the   unprecedented   public   health   concerns,   the   YMCA   has   cancelled   and   refunded   room  
deposits   for   FOTS   guests   who   had   booked   rooms   in   the   FOTS   room   block.   Please   contact   the  
YMCA   (888-613-9622)   with   any   questions   regarding   your   room   reservation.  
 
For   those   who   registered   for   the   conference,   the   planning   committee   has   initiated   registration  
refunds.   Processing   will   take   a   few   days.  
 
We   will   miss   seeing   you   all   in   person,   but   we   continue   to   trust   that   God   is   leading   us   and   we  
look   forward   to   joining   you   in   the   Fellowship   of   the   Spirit   as   we   trudge   the   road   of   happy   destiny.  
 
In   Love   and   Service,  
 
FOTS   Board  


